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Memo 
     

To: Clergy  

From: Uli Schmitt 

Date: June 28, 2022 

Subject: Interim Delegate for Religious Appointment 

 

 

Bishop Soto has appointed Fr.  Chris Frazer as Interim Delegate for Religious 

effective June 21, 2022.    

 

Father Chris will continue to serve in his position as Vicar General/Vicar for 

Clergy. 

 

We are grateful to Karla Felix-Rivera who served as Delegate for Religious 

since March 2019.   Karla will continue to work as a judge  at the Tribunal.  

 

Please keep them in your prayers. 

 

 


